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Dear Editor: 

 

The League of Women Voters of Mason County deplores the 

recent violence perpetrated against countless Asian American 

Pacific Islander (AAPI) communities and individuals across 

the country. Asian descent Americans have experienced 

racism throughout the history of the United States. There has 

been a surge of hate incidents since the beginning of the 

COVID-19 pandemic. The AAPI communities in our country, 

our state, and our county need the support of all of us. 

 

We, members of the League of Women Voters of Mason 

County, are committed to listening to and amplifying AAPI 

voices and to educating ourselves on the history of racism that 

has plagued the AAPI community. We are committed to 

becoming better allies. We mourn the lives of those whose 

lives have been taken as a result of racially motivated 

violence. We hope you will all stand with us against hate. 

 

Llyn De Danaan, 

League of Women Voters of Mason County, Active Member 
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